
 

 

 

  

Livingstone Newsletter  

  15th March 2024 
Star of the Week: 
Nursery: Esmé  Reception: Miles  Year 1: Madison                Year 2: Carlo  
Year 3: Janey  Year 4: Charlie  Year 5: Isabelle D Year 6: Kaiden  
 
Well done to all our Stars of the Week! 
 
Clubs:   
Next week there is no Multi-sports for Y1/2 due to parents’ evening.  I’m sorry that other commitments have affected this 
club this term.  There is also no recorder club for the same reason. There is no History Club on Monday due to Miss 
Keating having another commitment. 
 
Clubs on next week:   
Tuesday: Boardgames 
Wednesday: Multisports Y3/4 
Thursday: Science, Debating, Sewing 
 
Year 1 visit to St George’s Church: 
As part of their RE learning, Year 1 will be visiting St George’s Church on the afternoon of Monday 18th March.  They will 
set off after dinner and be back before the end of school. 
 
Year 3 visit to Methodist Church: 
Year 3 will be visiting the Methodist Church on the afternoon of Tuesday 19th March to take part in their Easter 
Experience.  They will set off after dinner and be back before the end of school.   
 
Parents’ Evening Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 20th March:  
Please make sure you have booked your slot on school spider. 
 
Nursery Applications for 2024: 
We have recently sent out offer letters for Nursery places for September 2024, please return these forms to the school 
office by Tuesday 19th March.  If you need any help, please contact the office.   

Tuesday 26th March: Year 2 educational visit to the Fireground museum 
Year 2 are going to the Fireground museum in Rochdale as part of their learning on The Great Fire of London.  Please 
complete your permission and pay on School Spider. 
 
Easter Concert Tuesday 26th March 2pm and 6pm: 
Years 3. 4 and 5 will be performing an Easter Concert on Tuesday 26th March.  The performances will be at 2pm and again 
at 6pm.  Please can all children return, in school uniform, for the 6pm concert so that the evening audience gets the same 
show.  Tickets will be available on School Spider today.  Tickets will be limited to 2 per child initially.  However, there will 
be some left over so if you want more, please contact the office and we will deal with these on a first come, first served 
basis.    

Easter Egg Raffle:  
Friends of Livingstone will be holding the annual Easter Egg Raffle again and we will be selling Raffle tickets from Monday 
in the playground before and after school for £1 for a strip of 5 tickets.  In the meantime, we would welcome any 
donations of Easter Eggs.  The raffle will be drawn on the last day of term, Thursday 28th March. 

Year 3 and Year 4 Dodgeball competition: 
Well done to our Year 3 and Year 4 teams for the MCSP dodgeball competition on Tuesday.  The Year 3 team came joint 
first!  Well done to Lucie, Phoebe C, Paisley, Ben Y, Freddie and Aaron.  The Year 4 team came joint second!  Well done to 
Zander, Thomas, Lillia-May, Amber, Emrys and Aurora. 

  



 

 

 

Parking: 
We have had complaints this week from local residents about parking.  Unsafe and inconsiderate parking does not 
help us to retain good relations with our local neighbours and being part of the local community is something that 
we believe is important.  I also need to remind parents and carers that double parking on the turning circle is 
dangerous.  The turning circle is there to allow cars to turn around.  If people park in this space, this causes an 
obstruction and will cause other parents to turn around in a more dangerous position.  It also poses another obstacle 
for pedestrians.  Please can I ask that all parents and carers consider our local residents and park with consideration 
even if it is just for a short time.     
 
Red Nose Day: 
The children looked wonderful in their red clothes & wacky hair this morning. Thank you for all your generous 
donations, we raised a fantastic £254 for Comic Relief. 
 
Free Qustodio monitoring on children’s devices: 
Qustodio allows Tameside families the access to be able to filter and block 2 devices for free for ever.  So parents can 
monitor websites children are accessing, set screen time limits and many other things.  Just scan the QR code below 
to set up your access.  In a family with 2 adults, each one can do this for 2 devices allowing you free control on 4 
devices.  We strongly recommend that this is set up and used.  

 
 
After the Diary Dates, I have attached a few flyers.  
 
Dates for your diary:  
Monday 18th March:  Year 1 to St George’s Church pm 
Tuesday 19th March:  Year 3 to Methodist Church pm 

Parents’ Evening 3.30-6pm 
Wednesday 20th March:  Parents’ Evening 4.30 – 7pm 
Tuesday 26th March:  Year 2 educational visit to Fire Museum, Rochdale 

Year 4 Times Tables virtual challenge with MCSP schools;  
Easter concert for Years 3,4 and 5: 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 28th March:  End of term for Easter holidays 3.15pm 
Friday 29th March – Friday 12th April: Easter Holidays 
Monday 15th April: Children return to school 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 


